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7 March 2006

Mr Llewellyn

Nursing Midwifery Council
23 Portland Place
London

WIB 1PZ

Dear Mr Llewellyn
' RE: STAFF NURSE JANIE MATHEWSON

I am conducting an investigation into the circumstances surrounding the death of a
chiid in the-Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children (RBHSC) in November 1995. In
the course of my enquiries it is important that | speak to Staff Nurse Mathewson as a
witness. Staff Nurse Mathewson was empioyed at the RBHSC in November 2005
but | am informed she ended her employment there before 2000. While | believe |
have given you the correct spelling of her name | cannot be certain (Mathison may
also be possible). Since | cannot offer an identification number for her it may be that
you will wish to contact any. nurse identified by your check to ensure you are
disclosing to me the details of the relevant person.

| therefore request, if it is possible for you, that you furnish me with relevant contact
details for Staff Nurse Mathewson, in accordance with Section 29(1)(a) of the Data
Protection Act which allows for such disclosure to prevent or detect crime. '

"Thanking you for your assistance. If necessary you can contact me to discuss this
on I o =t my email address at the foot of this letter,

Yours sincerely

S sl Cons

WILLIAM R CROSS
D/SERGEANT
CARE UNIT

Fermanagh District Command Unit

48 Queen Street, ENNISKILLEN, BT74 7JR Web: www.psni.police.uk
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